Negative Covid-19 test of a Year 11 student.
[bookmark: _GoBack]I was informed at 2.45pm, Thursday 24 September 2020, that a parent and his year 11 son had been for Covid-19 tests on Monday and one result was positive and one was negative but the test results did not identify whose test was whose. I can now confirm that the year 11’s test WAS NEGATIVE and therefore no Year 11s need to self isolate and should attend college as normal.  
Mrs Cryer

